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To the City Clerk:
 
Please add my comments to the agenda for the July 7, 2022 Infrastructure and Environment
Committee meeting on item 2022.IE31.11, 2022 Mid Humber Gap Municipal Class Environmental
Assessment
 
I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the
public record and that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of City
Council or its committees. Also, I understand that agendas and minutes are posted online and my
name may be indexed by search engines like Google.
 
Comments:

The Weston Village Resident's Association supports the Humber River Tail Gap - Option 1A, as it
keeps the trail in the Humber Valley without increasing the grade of the trail.
 
We had multiple association members attend all the Humber GAP SAG and public meetings to
ensure we understood all available options.
 
The Humber trail to the north & south of the Humber Gap is in the Humber Valley. Option 1A would
continue this picture-perfect trail insulated from the cityscape while keeping the trail accessible to
seniors & children. We are hopeful that any opposition to this preferred Option 1A can be addressed
to ensure all residents enjoy the natural beauty that Toronto offers.
 
Thank you
Dave Bennett – Chair
Weston Village Resident's Association
Mobile (416) 420-4956
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